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The Edge would like to thank all the artists 
who came to display their work for all to see, it’s a 
joy to see so many who have a passion for what they 
do! Many thanks to the musicians who stepped up 
to the plate and played their tunes to show us their 
talents. Thank you for your work. 

Thanks to BC Hydro for the funding. 
Finally thanks to the people who showed and 

gave their support for local talented artists. 
 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

Note New Hours! 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 
Sat: 10 - 2 

Inonoaklin Edgewood Broadband 
meets with BC Hydro 

 

 
Left to right, Ella Michiels, Vern Kwiatkowski –Senior 

Network Engineer, Eleanor Lou – RF Engineer, Jim Birtch-

Field Technician, Jean Bassett, Baphu Chu – Project 

Manager. Missing Johnson Lee and Mary Anne Coules – 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisors and Ed McGinnis. 
 

On Tuesday September 18
th

 a team from BC 

Hydro came to visit the Edgewood Community 

Internet Society at The Edge to follow-up on long 

term discussions which began in May at the British 

Columbia Broadband Association Conference in 

Vancouver. Topics for discussion were tower 

locations and wireless Inonoaklin Edgewood 

Broadband network technology.  

On Thursday September 20
th

 they returned 

for a tour of the access points from Goat Mountain. 

They also viewed how client radios were frequently 

situated in close proximity to hydro meters.  

The BC Hydro team learned of the diversity 

of our landscape. From Goat Mountain it was clear 

the challenges faced by IEB staff to put a broadband 

canopy in the air over the valley. The BC Hydro 

team left to go back to the drawing board with 

continued dialog open.  

Industry Canada requires all equipment 

operating under RSS-210 to cause no interference to 

other use including license exempt users. 

 

Above, Jennifer 

Greenwood of the 

Monashee Arts Council 

in discussion with local 

artist Maya Welti. 

Many turned out to 

enjoy the art, music, 

food and socialize. 

The Monashee Arts Council located at 1961 

Vernon St in Lumby is accepting members. The 

$15 Membership fee would include access to 

Exhibitor and Vendor Tables at Lumby Days; 

Use of the MAC tent and tables free at Lumby 

Farmers Market events & many more benefits. 

monsaheeartscouncil@gmail.com 


